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Lawrence, Christopher

From: marinolee@aol.com
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2013 7:53 AM
To: Lawrence, Christopher
Cc: maryanne.sullivan@hoganlovells.com; bartoab@nu.com
Subject: Request for Intervenor Status - Northern Pass Transmission, LLC

Dear Mr. Lawrence,  
 
I write you to request status as an intervenor relative to the Northern Pass Project.  I have opposed the Northern Pass Project for over 
two years.  It is designed to run through my backyard.  Initially, I thought that it was wrong to fight a project that would provide needed 
electricity to residents of Massachusetts and Connecticut.  I then learned that ISO New England has categorized the Northern Pass 
Project as a project not needed for system reliability, but rather it is a “for profit” merchant funded project.  I further learned that it is not 
necessary to string the power lines on over 1,500 steel towers for 180 miles through the heart of New Hampshire, but rather this 

transmission line could easily be buried in the already softened shoulders of our highways.  There are a multitude of reasons to oppose 
this poorly planned project whereby the major intent is to line the pockets of Northeast Utilities’ investors; therefore, I find it necessary to 
request intervenor status. 
 

Thank you, 
Michael Marino 

37 Birch Lane  
Holderness, NH  03245 

mmclaypitts @yahoo.com 

603-536-4598 
 

cc:  As noted 

 


